RingMmene

Dear Parishioners as you may know a small group of 7 volunteers have been working as a steering
group for over a year now in order to develop the Ringmore Parish Neighbourhood Development
Plan (NDP).

Once completed and accepted through due process this document will become a vital part of the
planning decision framewaork for the Parish. It will reflect the desires of the Parish in their attempts
to govern the future development of this highly cherished and protected area, we call home.

The success of the undertaking depends upon the availability of committed individuals working
together as a diverse group, ensuring delivery of an inclusive and balanced NDP serving the Parish
needs.

Due to the resignation of 2 members of the group we are keen to re-establish numbers and even
possibly increase numbers in order to drive the NDP, which is well on the way to being established,
across the finishing line. Hopefully, the result will be something we can all be proud of.

If you can offer some time and commitment for this important cause, please get in touch with: -

Richard Baker telephone 811115 E-Mail Richard.baker@totease.demon.co.uk




